
Barn find saved! 
16 March 2020 

We are very pleased to say that one of the two “barn finds” reported to us in 
2018 has been saved. The 1958 4-door Morris 1000 saloon, dark green with 
grey upholstery, was driven into the shed in 1992 and not moved until 13 March 
2020. Steve Chater found a prospective buyer and led patient negotiations 
over a period of eighteen months involving the car’s owner; a friend of the 
owner; and the developer of the site. The buyer intends to put the car back on 
the road. We look forward to hearing more! 
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On the trailer, 13 March 2020 After a clean-up!


